
   

 

EVENTS &
MEETINGS...
 
Tee It Up
To Celebrate Life
Monday, June 21

REGISTER NOW!
Only a few more
days to register.
         
Want to volunteer?

Stepping Out
To Celebrate Life
Saturday, September 25

Committee Meetings
June 28
July 26
August 23
September TBA
All meetings are at 6:00
at Hospice by the Bay

PARTNERS MAKE IT HAPPEN
Nonprofit organizations rely on partnerships of all types to
accomplish their goals. To Celebrate Life Breast Cancer Foundation is no
exception. Our partnership with major sponsors is critical to the
success of our fundraising efforts.
 

Tee It Up is only days away, and our major sponsors, Jackson's, Julie
Kertzman, Wine, Women & Song, Marin Acura and Macys.com are
helping the Foundation provide an exciting and fun day of golf, food,
and fundraising on June 21st.
 

Fun and fundraising at the 2009 Tee It Up. Photographer: Patty Spinks
 

Major sponsor partnerships are forming to help make the September
25th Stepping Out event - An Evening in Paris - a huge success. It's
not too late to join our 2010 Stepping Out partners - Mentor Corp,
Frank and Lois Noonan, Price Family Dealerships, Wells Fargo,
Autodesk, Jeanne and Adolph Capurro, Gail Stern, Gruber Family
Foundation and California Cancer Care - and be part of this popular
fundraising gala.
 

Thank you to all our sponsor partners!
 

For sponsorship information and opportunities, please contact
our Executive Director, Kathy Meyer
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(2nd floor), 17 Sir Francis
Drake Blvd., Larkspur

More Stepping Out Info

If you have Foundation
updates or meeting
info to submit for
consideration for the
next issue, send to:
in the LOOP

www.tocelebratelife.org

Marin County, long known for its high rates of breast cancer, may no
longer have that distinction. Read the latest article from the Pacific
Sun
 

Check out the San Francisco Chronicle article on one-time radiation
effect in breast cancer. Will there be a change to a one-time hit of
radiation in the future?
 

According to a recent Associated Press article, the Foundation's 2010
focus on providing mammograms to underserved women in
California is needed more than ever. "Cuts to a California program
that provides mammograms to low-income and uninsured patients
have affected more women than the state expected. Health officials
had said the cuts enacted in January were intended to reduce the
number of mammogram recipients by about 17 percent, to about
21,600 a month. The state reported this week that the program
averaged less than 10,000 patients a month for the first three months
of 2010." Read the full article
 

Help us help others - donate online now!

TIDBITS...
Rocker Sammy Hagar is making an appearance as an escort this year
at Stepping Out. He will join our team of doctors as they walk the
runway with our amazing models.
 

Did you see the photo of Board Member, Linda Blum, in the Marin
Independent Journal last month? The Marin IJ featured Linda as
Volunteer of the Week. Congrats Linda!
 

Speaking of the Marin IJ, they are our 2010 Media Sponsor and have
been generously including pro bono ads in recent publications.
Check out a Tee It Up ad. Keep a look out for other Foundation ads
and announcements in the months ahead. 
Thanks, Marin Independent Journal!
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